
Give to God what belongs to God
Jesus said: "Give back to Caesar what belongs to
Caesar - and to God what belongs to God." One of the
biggest mistakes we make as human beings is to think
that what we have belongs to us! The more wonderful
truth is that all we have is a gift from God who loves us
and who wants us to live in the freedom of that love.
The best way of human living is to treasure everything
in life rather than try to possess it; to count our
blessings rather than moan about what we don't have.
And the greatest treasure of all is each other. The
quality of our love for one another in marriage and
family life is a measure and major part of our worship
of God. That love needs to be such that it will radiate
out and include those with whom we worship at the
Eucharist and so we build a faith community to the
glory of God. Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

MISSION SUNDAY 2020

Parish Celebrations in 2021
SACRAMENT 

OF CONFIRMATION
Saturday 24th April 2021 at 12 noon.

SACRAMENT 
OF FIRST HOLY COMMUNION

Saturday 8th May 2021 at 12.00 noon.

Greenlough Mass Schedule: 19th - 25th October 2020
Numbers strictly limited to 90 people.

The Wearing of Face Coverings/Masks
is now Mandatory as you enter and exit the Church

Monday - Thursday: 9.00am 
Thursday: Adoration until 6.00pm

Friday: 7.30pm; Saturday: 10.00am &
7.30pm Vigil; Sunday: 9.00am & 11.00am

Masses broadcast via: www.greenlough.com/web-cam/
www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-oliver-plunketts

Lavey Mass Schedule: 19th - 25th October 2020
The Wearing of Face Coverings/Masks

is now Mandatory as you enter and exit the Church
Monday, Wednesday & Thursday & Friday: 9.15am

Friday: Adoration to 5.00pm

Saturday: 7.00pm Vigil
Sunday: 9.00am & 11.00am

www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-marys-parish-lavey

29th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Sacred Heart Messenger Magazine
The November issue is available on the
tables in the Church. The Subscription of £22 for 2021 is
now due. Please return in the envelope provided with your
magazine to the Sacristy/Parish Office. If you no longer
wish to receive the magazine please let Paddi know asap.



The Power of Prayer
Give us strength and joy 

in serving you as followers of Christ.

How do you need that prayer answered?
Think of some group that works for justice in the

world. How could you support that group this week?

Greenlough Parish Collections
11/10/20: Weekly/Mthly/Cash: £735.80. B/Fund: £318.50.

Thank you for your generosity.
Please return your envelopes to any of the following places:
Parish Office Letter Box; Collection Box in the Church

or the Collection Box in Vivo Shop, Clady.

Website: www.greenlough.com

Precious Life - Join one of our LIFE CHAINS in towns
across Northern Ireland on Saturday 24th October @
2.00pm (organised in accordance with government Covid 19
restrictions on outdoor gatherings). For more information
please contact Precious Life: 028 9027 8484 or email
info@preciouslife.com

ST OLIVER PLUNKETT’S GAC

HALLOWE’EN DRIVE IN BINGO
Sunday 25th October - 3.00pm at the Pitch 

Some spooky prizes coming up???
Come along for some fun!!

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil: 7.30pm
Morning:

9am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

As Announced

BAPTISMS
Sundays
12.15pm

Telephone No’s

Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Fr. Harkin
028 2582 1190

Parish Office:
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS:
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s
College:

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

Mgr. Dolan
028 7938 6259

This weekend parishes in over 120 countries will
celebrate World Mission Sunday. World Mission Sunday
is a direct appeal from Pope Francis. He is asking all of
us to give what we can so that overseas missionaries can
reach and care for suffering men, women and children.

On World Mission Sunday, all collections, including those
from the most impoverished churches in the developing
world, will  be offered to help further the reach of
missionaries and mission. The collection is a lifeline, not
only to missionaries, but also the future of the Church.
However, it is in jeopardy. The worldwide pandemic means
that less of us can physically attend Mass, resulting in less
offerings in the basket. Its implications for suffering
overseas communities in the months ahead will be
devastating. COVID-19 brings fear, but it also shows us that
selfless and courageous actions are not reserved solely for
saints. In fact, they can be found in every one of us, and that
by standing in solidarity together we can do more. 

Please, if you can, be extra generous this weekend. Your
kindness will be used in the coming months to support
overseas missionaries who dedicate their lives to some of
the most impoverished and overcrowded communities in
the world. The theme this year is:
‘Together we can do more - Blessed are the peacemakers’.

Next Weekend
Winter Begins

Clocks go back at
2.00am next Sunday


